Sample Email

Subject: Request to save McCoy Elementary from closure

Dear Members of the Board of Trustees,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the proposed closure of McCoy Elementary. As a dedicated member of the community, I strongly urge you to reconsider this decision, as it stands to have significant negative consequences for both the academic environment and the broader community.

McCoy Elementary has long been one of the highest-rated schools in CFBISD. The exceptional academic performance of McCoy is a direct result of its talented faculty and the strong, supportive learning environment it offers to students. Closing the school would disrupt this excellence and may cause many of these talented teachers to seek opportunities elsewhere, potentially leading to a loss of some of our district’s best educators. Furthermore, there is no clear evidence that academic performance was a primary consideration in the decision to close McCoy. This raises questions about the methodology used to determine which schools would be affected.

The proposed relocation of the LEAP program, which serves gifted students, from McCoy to Landry Elementary also raises concerns. We are aware that Landry Elementary has experienced a decline in academic performance, staff retention issues, and behavioral challenges. While the intent of relocating LEAP is to improve student services, there are valid concerns about whether the move will truly benefit the students, especially given the ongoing difficulties at Landry. We urge the board to carefully consider whether this change will actually result in a better learning environment for these gifted students, or if it may inadvertently undermine their education.

Additionally, McCoy Elementary plays a critical role in the local community’s property values. Many families specifically chose to live in the area for access to McCoy’s high-quality education. The closure of McCoy would not only disrupt the lives of these families but could also lead to a decrease in property values, potentially driving families out of the district. This could have long-term financial and social implications for our entire community.

In conclusion, I ask that you take a step back and carefully consider the decision to close McCoy Elementary. The school has proven itself to be a beacon of academic success, and its closure would disrupt the educational landscape and the fabric of our community. I trust that you will consider these points and take the necessary action to keep McCoy open for the benefit of our students, teachers, and families.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
[Your Full Name]
[Your Address]
[Your Contact Information]
